HELP US TO FIND A NEW RECTOR IN 2021

The wardens & PCC will shortly have to prepare a Parish Profile to assist
in advertising for a replacement for Rev Chris Swift. We wish to consult
as widely as possible and would appreciate your views on the following
3 questions. Please email your responses to:
office@stnicholaschurch-shepperton.org marked PARISH PROFILE
by 14 December or post them to: The Parish Office, Church Square, Shepperton TW17 9JY.

1.What do you think are the strengths of St Nicholas Church?
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2, What areas do you think we need to improve?








3.What qualities do you think are desirable in our new rector?







4. Is there anything else you would like to bring to our attention?




Thank you for your help in this vitally important process
						Janice & John
